WileyRein & Fielding

1776 K Streer, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006

Todd M. Stansbury (202 719-7000
(202) 7194948

tstansbu@wrf.com
December 14, 2000

Magalie Roman Salas

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
The Portals

445 Twelfth Street, S.W.

12th Street Lobby, TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  New FM, Fergus Falls, MN
File No. BPED-19981208MH
Facility No. 92307
Minnesota Public Radio
Notice of Name Change of Parent Company

Dear Ms. Salas:
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Minnesota Public Radio (“MPR”) is an applicant for the new noncommerciai
educational FM station referenced above. This letter notifies the Commission that
MPR’s parent support organization, Minnesota Communications Group, has changed
its name to “American Public Media Group.” Please note that only the name of the
parent company has changed. The legal entity itself remains the same without any
change in its ownership. Accordingly, ail other information in the application remains

the same.

Please contact this office if there are any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

cc:  Miwzi T Gramling, Esq.
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